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GLA-ARMA January Chapter Meeting
"Metadata requirements for trustworthy electronic records: 

InterPARES II, A Progress Report"  
Anne J. Gilliland-Swetland, Associate Professor Department of Information Studies 

University of California, Los Angeles

Wednesday, January 21, 2004 
at 

TAIX French Restaurant
1911 Sunset Blvd. 

Los Angeles, CA 90026

The InterPARES (the International Research

on Permanent Authentic Records in

Electronic Systems) project aims at develop-

ing the theoretical and methodological

knowledge essential to the long-term preser-

vation of authentic records created and/or

maintained in digital form. InterPARES II

was initiated in 2002 and is expected to be

completed in 2006. In addition to dealing

with issues of authenticity, it delves into the

issues of reliability and accuracy from the

perspective of the entire life-cycle of

records, from creation to permanent preser-

vation. 

(For more information about InterPARES,

check out their website at http://www.inter-

pares.org/)

Ann Gilliland-Swetland, Associate Professor

at UCLA in the Department of Information

Studies, is our featured speaker. Her research

interests include archives; cultural information

systems; electronic records-management and

record-keeping. She has received major grants

from the National Science Foundation, the

National Historical Publications and Records

Commission, and the W.K. Kellogg

Foundation, and has served as a member of

the Council of the Society of American

Archivists and of the Editorial Board of the

American Archivist. She is a recipient of the

Society's C.F.W. Coker Award and the

Midwest Archives Conference Margaret Cross

Norton Award. She is also a Fellow of the

Society of American Archivists.

, visit www.arma-gla.org or call: (626) 458-4073 

Find your favorite route to I-101 North toward Hollywood 

From the South, East & West - 

Exit Alvarado Street, make a right, to Sunset. Right at Sunset to restaurant.

From the North - 

Exit Alvarado St, make a left, to Sunset. Right at Sunset to restaurant. 

Chicken Marsala or Roast Pork 
...Notify a board member if you have special dietary needs...


